
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

      

 

 

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

NOTICE 

 

The Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (“TTSEC”) would like to 

express our gratitude to all stakeholders for their invaluable contributions made during the first 

and second round of public consultation on the Draft Risk Based Capital Adequacy and 

Liquidity (“RBCAL”) Bye-Laws. On receipt of feedback, the TTSEC compiled responses to 

the comments and queries, as well as revised the Draft RBCAL Bye-Laws to incorporate some 

of the amendments proposed by stakeholders.  

 

As such, we invite you to peruse the following package of documents on the TTSEC’s 

website via the following link: https://www.ttsec.org.tt/draft-risk-based-capital-and-liquidity-

requirements-bye-laws-2024-third-round-public-consultations/ 

 

1. Draft RBCAL Bye-laws 2024- December 2024. 

2. Table- TTSEC responses and significant changes.  

3. Feedback Template. 

4. RBCAL Forms Workbook- December 2024. 

5. RBCAL Consolidated Instructions for Form. 

 

The TTSEC hereby provides notice that the amended Draft RBCAL Bye-Laws is available for 

a third round of consultation. All comments can be forwarded to rbcal@ttsec.org.tt using the 

enclosed Feedback Template which is included on the TTSEC’s website.  

 

If further information is required, please contact Mr. Sugrim Mungal sugrimm@ttsec.org.tt  

 

The Consultation period ends January 24th, 2025.  

 

Dated December 6th, 2024. 
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